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12/13/2021 
 

The City of Liberty is happy to announce that the new 
Trash Bins can now be used. 

 
 
Please remember they must be clear from all objects for at least 3 feet on both sides, and  all 
trash should still be bagged and not loose in the bins. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Trash Pickup Changes 
 

• December 24th  & 27th Pickups will be December 28th 
• December 28th Pickup will be on the December 29th  
• December 31st Pickup will be on December 30th 

 
 
 
 
 
  


